
                                                                                  
 

 
 
 

Notice               
Dated:   8th July,2025  

 

The Institute of Business Management and Research (IBMR) is proud to announce that all 

our MBA Fourth Semester (Final Year) students have successfully passed their examinations 

under MAKAUT with First Class and no backlogs. 

This outstanding academic achievement is a testament to your dedication, discipline, and 

relentless pursuit of excellence. Your performance not only reflects your individual merit but 

also upholds the academic standards and reputation of IBMR. 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to each one of you and express our sincere gratitude 

for keeping the flag of IBMR high and flying. 

 

Wishing you all the very best in your future endeavors. 

 

Team IBMR 

 


